TO:
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees ,
PO Box 6100, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600

FROM:
A Very Concerned Australian Citizen - Nickolai Porublev

Dear Honorable Members of Senate Finance and Public Administration
Committees,

As a father of three wonderful daughters and a grandfather of three beatiful
granddaughters as well as five handsome grandsons, 1 am writing to urge you
to prevent and oppose any payments from Medicare for gender-selective
abortions. Such practices are inhumane, damaging to society and family

life. They can be only regarded as gendercide which is to be totally regected. To
pay for such abortions from Medicare is an immoral misuse of good money that
can be used to provide help to those who have genuine health problems.

Please do not allow any such things to happen. Thank you.
Nickolai Porublev





